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To whom it may concern.
Each and every proposal that increases our dependence on fossil fuels makes it more difficult
 and more expensive to move to a clean, renewable energy future.
Furthermore, as we "scrape the barrel," we are using fossil fuels that are dirtier and dirtier. The
 methane leakage rates are threatening our chance to keep temperature increases below 2°C,
 let alone even higher - perhaps up to 9°F by 2080. I know people who may still be here in
 2080.
Thank you for your consideration.
Please, put a moratorium on this project until all consequences have been analyzed and
 discussed. And please extend the comment period.
Thanks.
---Cathy Buckley
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